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July 2017 

 

Dear Green Valley/Sahuarita Business/Service Organization: 

 

The Sahuarita High School Marching Band has been a symbol of pride for our community for over 

thirty years. In the early 1970’s, the Mustang Band marched into Earl J. Kelly Stadium, onto Tingle 

Field, under the direction of Wayne Webb, the first band director and composer of our school fight 

song. The band is, and always has been, a symbol of excellence in musical education and school 

spirit. 

 

Maintaining a superior high school music program like the Mustang Band requires commitment 

from students, educators, parents and boosters. It also requires the financial support of generous 

sponsors. Generous support will enable the band to continue to expand, meet goals and cover 

numerous other expenses, large and small. As with all public school extracurricular activities in our 

state, each year the Mustang Band faces financial uncertainty as our school attempts to prioritize 

ever-increasing costs of operating our school district. 

 

For the 2017-2018 school year, we would like to ask you to sponsor the band by purchasing a 4’ x 

4’ vinyl banner that will display your company logo and have a blue/gold music note in the corner. 

You are also able to add a small message if you wish. The cost for the first year is $300.00. This 

includes the cost of the banner. After the first year, sponsorship would be $150.00 a year. 

 

When you complete the enclosed sponsorship form and return it with your check, you will become a 

valued patron of the Sahuarita High School Marching Mustang Band. If you would rather make a 

monetary donation or would like to offer other gifts or services, that would also be greatly 

appreciated. A member of our band family will be contacting you in a few days to see if you have 

any questions. You can also e-mail me at cgarcia@sahuarita.net or call at (520)625-3502 ext.1551 

or Thomas at tcervenka@sahuarita.net or call at 520-979-9541. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Christine Garcia   Thomas Cervenka   Chrissie Hancock 

Band Director    Assistant Band Director  Chairperson 

Sahuarita High School  Sahuarita High School  Banner Committee 

 

P.S. Whether or not you decide to become a sponsor, please come out and enjoy our band and 

football team for the 2017-2018 season. We also invite you to attend our band competitions and our 

winter and spring concerts. 
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SAHUARITA MUSTANG MARCHING BAND 

SPONSORSHIP FORM 

2017-2018 

 

 

 

Business/Organization Logo (the way it should appear on the banner):  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Message to appear on banner (please check only one): 

 

_____Supports Sahuarita Mustang Marching Band! 

 

_____Go Sahuarita Mustang Marching Band! 

 

_____other (not to exceed 30 characters):____________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Business/Organization Mailing Address:_____________________________________ 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person:__________________________________________________________ 

`  

Phone Number:__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please return this form with your check made out to Sahuarita High School Marching Band. 

 

Mail to: 

Sahuarita High School 

350 W. Sahuarita Rd. 

Sahuarita, AZ. 85629 

ATTENTION: Christine Garcia, Band Director 

 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 


